
To whom it may concern:

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to announce a contest that invites

talented artists and creative minds to design a logo representing the

Environmental Advisory Board of the City of North Port. The selected logo will

be used for various promotional and informational purposes, including

advertisement campaigns, advisory board projects, official letterheads, and

other relevant materials.

The logo design should reflect the core objectives of the Environmental

Advisory Board, as outlined below:

(a) The environmental advisory board shall serve as an information resource to

and advise the city commission on ways to protect, conserve, enhance, and

raise public awareness of the city's natural and environmental resources, its

wildlife habitat, its flora and fauna, and on safeguarding environmental quality

for the future.

(b) The environmental advisory board shall: (1) Advise the city commission on

matters pertaining to preserving and promoting clean air and water quality. (2)

Advise the city commission on matters pertaining to preserving and

promoting wildlife and habitat protection. (3) Advise the city commission on

state and federal environmental regulations that may impact the city. (4)

Analyze and consider environmental concerns raised by citizens. (5) Identify

educational and outreach community opportunities related to preserving and

protecting the environment and wildlife habitat. (6) Research and recommend

grants and incentives related to preserving and protecting the environment

and wildlife habitat. (7) Advise the city commission on matters pertaining to

tree planting and care, landscaping, beautification of public road rights-of-way

and public places within the city, grant opportunities, and the availability of

special programs to assist the public. (8) Perform other duties relating to

presen/ing and protecting the environment, wildlife habitat, trees, landscaping,

and beautification of public places as the city commission may from time-to-

time direct.



The submissions for the logo design contest must be in PDF format and sent

to ^r-o^osQct'^o^^porl-. Co>^ no later than January 1, 2024. The

winner will receive a small prize, and city-wide recognition for their

exceptional contribution,

We look forward to receiving creative and innovative designs that represent

the ethos and objectives of our Environmental Advisory Board.

Thank you for your participation and support in promoting environmental

consciousness and preservation within our community.

Sincerely,

Erin Hall

EAB Member


